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BRADFORD NUT

22 Edmund Street

Bradford

BD5 0BH

Email: contact@bradfordnut.org
Tel: (01274) 414664

Fax: (01274) 414665

Minutes of the General Meeting held on 3rd March, 2010. 
Apologies: Indi Mattharu, Paul McDougall, Stephen Pickles, Peter Moss, Kulwant Singh, Chris Cheetham, Anwar Sheikh, Maria Rainczuk, John Howarth (late).

Minutes:  Agreed as true record.  
Matters Arising:  None
Correspondence:   
Reports an Discussions
1.   General Election  

All 3 major parties intend to continue breaking the connection between schools and local authorities, creating more Academies.
All 3 major parties will cut funding on education.  To arrange activities to publicise the views of candidates and “put them on the spot”. Resources will be available from National Union to help campaign against racism and BNP.


2.   Education Budget in Bradford for coming year
Pupil numbers going up.
Cuts problem building up, rise in numbers of staff on maternity leave, (£1.5m overspend), BSF costs - new schools were all built with borrowed money which must be repaid.  Phase 1 costs £1.8m per year more to run than the old BBEC, Tong and Salts (affordability gap).
2.6% increase per pupil next year – no real terms growth.  Will be real chance of redundancies this year.  Redundancies have been made at Queensbury and coming at Nab Wood.  James Dean – Union needs to challenge need for cuts which are not inevitable.


3.   Right to Work Conference in Manchester
James Dean reported back.
www.righttowork.org.uk


4.   Bullying
Miriam Murch introduced 2 tools for use by members.
Observations, dropins, learning walks all problematic.
Some schools are moving towards training for pupils in doing observations, to look further into this.


5.   EB is to lose the contract for delivering services to schools.  Union is involved in the winding-down process.  EB is hoping to persuade schools to make up some of their services.  70 NUT members employed by EB.

6.   SATs
NUT and NAHT both balloting for boycott of the administration of SATs, involves leadership group.  Other members will be told they have no part in the admin of SATs.  Materials are available from Union.  Joint meeting 15th March, Bankfield Hotel, Bingley.  Also on Newsletter.  More high profile public events during boycott.
Amendments to Annual Conference
Amendments put to motions

8, 22, 34, 37, 53, 57

Proposed: Kev Greene

Seconded: Alison Hill

Agreed
A.O.B  
1. Date of next meeting May 4th.


2. Retired teachers section, request for funds.
£200  Proposed: John Howarth  Seconded: Kev Greene  Agreed 
To ask for dates of meetings and then publish them amongst our retired members.


3. On 20th March, protest in Bolton by Unite Against Fascism, against “English Defence League”.  May come to Bradford in May. 

4. Reps training day 12th March.  Invitation extended to all Reps.
